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Dr. Timothy Wei
University Of Nebraska Lincoln
114 Othmer Hall
Lincoln, NE 68588-0642


June 28, 2016

RE: 	Letter of Support – Transformational Food Manufacturing Innovation Institute (TFMII) (Project 
ID: 2016-NNMI-P0016).

Dear Dr. Wei:

With this letter we would like to voice the strong support of       company name         for your team’s application to establish and operate the TFMII Institute for Advanced Food Manufacturing. 

We are delighted to join with other associations, academia and industry to support the University of Nebraska team to establish this Institute to help the US Government to define the critical needs of the US Food and Beverage Industry for advanced manufacturing and research.  If selected, the breadth and depths of the organizations of the TFMII will serve as a resource and as a catalyst for innovative research and commercialization of technologies needed in the Food Industry currently and as rapid response and expert advice to the government.  

      add company’s manufacturing expertise here                                          

      company name         feels that the TFMII will serve as a catalyst and enabler for and give a voice to the national advanced manufacturing community in shaping the future of Advanced Food and Beverage manufacturing.  We offer our strong support for the proposal and will serve as a resource for the Institute upon award.   


Best regards,
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